ESVM LIBRARY



SEPTEMBER 2023

WELCOME BACK!

The library is open for business. This year marks a new start for the ESVM library. First, there is a new librarian! Ms. Kopishke is joining the Chills team after seventeen years teaching fifth grade at Great Salt Bay School in Damariscotta. While she has lots of ideas spinning in her head of things to do in the library, don't fret, the library will look and feel like the same welcoming space student are familiar with.





SLACERS

After a year hiatus, the SLACers (Student Library Advisory Committee) will be meeting again this year. All book lovers are invited to join in to help plan events, put together displays, and just talk about books. The first meeting will be during FLEX time on Thursday, October 6th. Please see Ms. K for more information.





TINY STICKERS!

Back by popular demand is TINY STICKER TUESDAY. Anyone can stop by the circulation desk and help themselves to a free tiny sticker. Make sure you say "hi" to Ms. K and Mr. Russel while you're there.

There is also a collection of board games for when you need a little break from your academics.





The month of September brought us the first annual Stephen King week (September 18-22). This is only celebrated in the state of Maine, but maybe it will catch on nationwide. The display at the circulation desk has been dedicated to all things Stephen King. Stop by and pick up a book.

September 15th through October 15th marks the celebration of Hispanic Heritage Month. ESVM library has a wide selection of books written by Hispanic or Latino authors as well as featuring characters from the culture. The library display features book from all genres. There is something for everyone.

Lastly, check into the ESVM social media accounts on Instagram Facebook for more updates about what is happing in the library.



@esvmlibrary and

